
 

To Residents (you are members) of Quayside Community Board (QCB) 

The QCB will not be holding a festival in conjunction with a Quayside Community Boardwalk 
yard sale to be held on August 19th, 2017. 

Your building strata council will be appointing a person to facilitate your own yard sale to take place 
on your property.  You can use the property areas around your building, your visitors parking, strata 
property on Quayside Drive and the Boardwalk or side Streets (space permitting). You cannot put 
tables or sale items on city access roads, sidewalks or the city boardwalks.  If you lack space on your 
strata property kindly contact your neighbours or your Quayside Board representative to ask if your 
neighbours have extra space you may use.  This is a neighbourhood event organized by you, the 
owners and an opportunity for us to create community connections. 

There will be two 1/5 page ads in The Record (Print Sponsor),multiple listings and social media 
campaigns informing the public that owners will be putting out items for sale on August 19th from 
10AM to 3PM and all are welcome to attend. 

The Quayside Community Board will do its best to advertise this date on social media and local 
papers.  Look for additional information on the website QUAYSIDEBOARD.COM 

 

Building name:                                    Contact:                                         E/T:                                 . 

For table and tent rentals call Salmons Rental 604-420-3773 or Surdel Rental 604-596-1771 


